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March 15, 2018 — “That is our flagship property in Sudbury. We
are proving up real value for the shareholders. We are doing
exactly what we said we would do, on budget and on schedule.
That should be reflected in the value for the shareholders.”
states Peter Clausi, President, CEO and Director of CBLT Inc.
(TSXV: CBLT), in an interview with InvestorIntel’s Andy Gaudry.

Andy Gaudry: Some exciting news out of Sudbury this morning.

Peter Clausi: Great news out of Sudbury. The Ontario Geologic
Survey did some work on the property. They collected 8 samples,
5 of which were reported a month ago with strong numbers for
gold and copper. Three of the samples ran over limit, had to be
reanalyzed and those came out this morning and again, strong for
cobalt, strong for copper. 

Andy Gaudry: That is wonderful. How does that affect CBLT long-
term? 

Peter Clausi: That is our flagship property in Sudbury. We are
proving up real value for the shareholders. We are doing exactly
what we said we would do, on budget and on schedule. That should
be reflected in the value for the shareholders.

Andy Gaudry: That is fantastic news. Now at PDAC, what are you
trying to accomplish here over the next couple of days?

Peter Clausi: See a lot of old friends, maybe make a couple of
new enemies. Learn a lot about cobalt globally. As much as we
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know, we still do not know everything. Also sniffing around over
a couple of the other battery metals that we might have some
interest in…to access the complete interview, click here

Disclaimer: CBLT Inc. is an advertorial member of InvestorIntel
Corp.
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